
1760 Baker Rd E
Casa, Rio SK   S7T 1B5
Website - click here!

UPCOMING DATES:

SOUTH CORMAN
PARK SCHOOL February 2025

Feb 5 - SCC Hot lunch - Family Pizza
Feb 6 - Online safety presentation @ 6:30pm
Feb 6 - Gr 2W & 4/5 Chip Sales 
Feb 7 - Gr 8 Hot Dog fundraiser - ORDERS
DUE
Feb 12 - Gr 6 Bake Sale
Feb 13 - Gr 8 Hot Dog Fundraiser - lunch 
Feb 14 - Friday Afternoon Sock Hops!
Gr’s 1-4 - 1:30 - 2:00, Gr’s 5-8 - 2:00 - 2:30
Wear RED or PINK!
Feb 14 - Last day of classes before Feb break
Feb 17-21 - February break
Feb 24 - Classes resume
Feb 25 - SCC Hot lunch - Subway
Feb 26 - Pink Shirt Day
Feb 27 - Gr 3 Popcorn Sale

The school calendar can also be found
on our website!

Welcome!
Please join us in welcoming teacher candidates, Ms.
Chomyshen, Ms. Maximuk, Ms. Hadland and Mr. Adams who
will be with grades 3, 4/5 and 7 until April 3, 2025!

Happy Valentines Day! 
Students will be celebrating with classroom activities, as well
as an afternoon sock hop planned by the SRC. 
Grade 1-4 Sock Hop will run from 1:30-2pm
Grade 5-8 Sock Hop will run 2-2:30pm
Students are encouraged to wear pink or red
to celebrate friendship and kindness. 

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/
https://kidstimechildcare.com/registration
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/files/2024/06/2024-2025-ALL-calendar-UPDATED-June-4-2024.pdf


Congratulations to Zara in Grade 2 for submitting the correct guess
for the January newsletter contest!  

Her and her classmates will be enjoying a class party this month!
 

Save the dates!
Parent / Teacher Conferences - March 18 & 19
NU2U Book Fair - March 19
SCC Steak Night - April 3
Grade 8 Farewell - June 25

2025-2026 Registration is open!

Country Kids Cooperative Preschool:
Registration is now open to new families as of February 1,
2025. Please visit ckcpreschool.com or email
ckcpregistrar@gmail.com for more information

Prairie Spirit School Division:
If you have a child or children that will be attending school at
SCP in the fall of 2025 or if you are considering SCP for your
child or children, please call (306-477-0001) or email the
school (scp@spiritsd.ca). The child must be 5 years of age on
or before December 31, 2025, to register for Kindergarten.
Children currently registered at SCP do not need to be
registered again.

Changes to enrolment: Please advise us as soon as possible if
your child will not be returning in the fall. Staffing decisions
can begin in March so your earliest attention to this would be
appreciated.

We invite you to visit the following link which contains a few
short videos on the importance your role as parents is
regarding at home learning with your young child(ren) as
their first teacher to their development.

Staff appreciation week!
The South Corman Park SCC invites you to help thank the staff at SCP by signing 
up to bring a food item next week!
 
Monday - We would be MUFFIN without our teachers!
Dozen Muffins - 4
Fruit Tray - 2
Keurig Tea pods - 2
 
 
Wednesday - We DONUT know what we would do without you! 
Dozen Donuts - 4
Keurig Coffee pods - 2
 
 
Friday - Thank you for CHIPping in this year - You are so DIPendable!
Bag of Chips and a dip - 6
Case of Bubly / Sparkling Water - 1
Case of Soft drinks - 2
 
Please have items dropped off at the school by 9am on the day of your sign up. 
Thank you for helping to thank our wonderful SCP teachers and staff! 

Sign up here                       volunteersignup.org/Y3DQW

https://saskcentralriverpirates.ca/
mailto:ckcpregistrar@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r-_FPbM_zN8&list=PLnJrCcfEygayt2o20XjEA4Gw_HB45Op-v&index=2
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvolunteersignup.org%2FY3DQW&data=05%7C02%7Ccassy.lindberg%40spiritsd.ca%7C0782d132424742e2dfe008dd46149f77%7C84678ad8e2ee4640b1c10dea8ecd0c28%7C0%7C0%7C638743776592359996%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uRLRLgwPnQ%2Fsi7C6MIXKerwjAEdeEoPK6ewBDtWBZEM%3D&reserved=0

